The Cash Drop is a fundraiser similar to Charity Newsies in which volunteers are at various
intersections collecting donations. This is generally held on the one of the last Saturdays of September
(always on one in which the football team if either away or off). The intersections are generally run for 4
hours and volunteers are welcome to help the entire time or for 2 hours. Collecting within the City of
Columbus, our organization files for a permit with the Solicitation Board of Columbus for a roadway
permit. Our organization is permitted to do this fundraiser one time a year. Currently this is our largest
fundraiser of the year and the one we need the largest number of volunteers for.



